
LEARN MORE & APPLY
We encourage all parents or caregivers in 
Connecticut to apply to become a member 
of the Parent Cabinet! Applications open on 
May 19, 2021 and close on June 28, 2021.
Learn more and apply today by visiting 
https://www.ctoec.org/partnerships/
parent-cabinet.

PARENTS
— MAKE A DIFFERENCE 

WHAT IS THE OEC 
PARENT CABINET?

The Parent Cabinet is a diverse parent-led 
advisory group to the OEC. This group meets 
regularly to help make improvements to the 
lives of children and families across the state 
on important matters including child care, 
home visiting, licensing, care 4 kids, and 
early intervention.

YOU AS THE PARENT ARE THE EXPERT! 
You know your kids best, just as you 
know what they need most. The OEC 
Parent Cabinet empowers parents and 
gives you the chance to make an impact 
on issues including:

 How to improve laws and policies related 
to young children and their families

 The needs of families from all backgrounds

 How OEC can form lasting and e�ective 
partnerships with families

 Share experience and first-hand 
knowledge with policy makers

 Hear from and work with OEC sta� 
and leaders on topics related to 
Early Childhood

 Attend professional trainings and 
workshops to acquire new skills 
for leadership

 Cabinet members receive a stipend 
for their time and expertise.

PARENT CABINET 
OPPORTUNITIES 

The O�ce of Early Childhood (OEC) is looking for parents 
and caregivers to become a part of their new Parent Cabinet!

https://www.ctoec.org/partnerships/parent-cabinet/

